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The March 7, 2024, meeting of the Gulich Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Vice- Chairman Kevin Phillips at 4:00 p.m. in the Gulich Township Municipal Building.  Members present were Kevin Phillips, Thomas Stine, and Secretary Andrew Popyack. 

Minutes of the February regular meeting were read.  On a motion by Thomas Stine, seconded by Kevin Phillips to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented for the month of February.  On a motion by Thomas Stine, seconded by Kevin Phillips to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried.

Monthly bills and payrolls for February were presented for approval.  On a motion by Thomas Stine seconded by Kevin Phillips to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried.

Correspondence was previously distributed.  Citizens in attendance were Garry Davidsen and Nick Bakaysa.
 
Under old business, secretary ordered road salt for the 2024-2025 year.

 Under new business: On a motion by Thomas Stine and seconded by Kevin Phillips to approve the secretary to advertise for bids if any of the grants the township applied for are approved.  All were in favor, motion carried.

During the hearing of citizens, Gary Davidsen commended on the poor conditions of various farm animals and blighted properties within the county and township. 

There being no further business, on a motion by Thomas Stine, seconded by Kevin Phillips to adjourn.  All were in favor, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:05p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The April monthly meeting will be held April 4, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Gulich Township Municipal Building, Smithmill, PA.

							Respectfully submitted,

							Andrew M. Popyack
							Secretary/Treasurer

							




